
 

Band Director Update #6     July 2, 2017 
Final Check list

Greetings Band,

The excitement builds!  In less than two weeks we’ll meet at the Summit. I hope that by now that you have 
completed your paperwork and registrations, learned your music, and are in good shape for the walking. 

Below is the final checklist.  —  Mr. Pinchock, Band Director

Before you arrive ……. 

All this is available at the Band Website under Director Updates.

____  Submit Medical Information AHMR
____  Register Your Transportation Info 
____  Review the Musical Things to Bring List  
____  Print your music and prepare your flip book
____  Send your mug shot to Karen Belanger
____  Complete your Youth Protection Training
____  Get in shape
____  Memorize Stars and Stripes Forever

New …….

____ Review Staff CheckIn Procedure (See Director Update at the Band Website)

Saturday  7/15/17      

Arrive at the Summit at the Ruby Welcome Center - 5 Hazel Ruby Lane, Mt. Hope, WV 25880
After registering, you and all of your gear including instruments will be transported to Staff Camp Echo where 
you will have the remainder of the day to set up your tent and get organized.
You will be housed in Staff Camp Echo along with another band member.
Your meals will be in the Staff Dining Hall in Camp Echo.
There is a Trading Post at Echo for snacks, personal items, supplies, and official Jamboree items.

Sunday 7/15/17 

Church Service times and locations will be posted at Headquarters in Echo. 
Report to the band tent at 2:00 pm on Sunday. 
The band tent is located behind the stage in the stage in the Arena. Its about a 30 minute walk from Echo.
A locked storage facility for our instruments is located there. When you bring your instrument on Sunday, you 
will be able to leave it there after rehearsals and performances. 

We are trying to arrange for a truck to transport instruments from Echo to the Stadium. More info if we succeed.
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